
ERRATUM 

The Gauteng Gambling Board (GGB) published an advertisement on the 27th of 

January 2023, “CALL FOR PROPOSALS FOR GRANT FUNDING”.  

The GGB would like to make the following amendments in the SDF and CSI 

Guidelines, available from www.ggb.org.za 

1. Paragraph 4.1, the maximum amounts for funding on both SDF and CSI

guidelines have been removed. Applicants may apply based on their financial

needs; however, funding will be allocated/awarded at the discretion of GGB and

subject to availability of funds.

2. The closing date for submission will be moved to the 22nd of February 2023.

Applicants who have already sent their applications to GGB but wish to amend, they 

can withdraw their submission and resubmit before the closing date. 

The GGB would like to apologies for the inconvenience. 

http://www.ggb.org.za/

